
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1559 
 

Asked on Wednesday 31 October 2018 
 
 

MRS S WILSON ASKED MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT AND MAIN ROADS (HON M BAILEY) 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the answer to Question on Notice No. 1213 of 2018—  
 
Will the Minister provide more conclusive details on (a) the early planning for the future upgrade 
of the two lane section to four lanes of Bribie Island Road through Ningi Township that has been 
completed and (b) any reports available on this planning? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Pumicestone for the question. 
 
A project flyer titled ‘Caboolture–Bribie Island Road Future Upgrade – Ningi’ was distributed to 
the community at the completion of planning in 2010. The flyer included details of the key     
features of the adopted design and the design layout of the future upgrade. 
 
The flyer is able to be accessed on the Department of Transport and Main Roads website by 
copying and pasting the following text into your internet browser: 
www.tmr.qld.gov.au/~/media/Projects/C/Caboolture%20Bribie%20Island%20Road/CabooltureB
ribieIslandRoadfutureupgradeNingi.pdf 
 
 
 


